I would like to voice my opposition to the proposed homeless shelter that is up for discussion near fanshawe and wonderland. This is a terrible idea not only for the people needing shelter, the neighborhood communities and of course the children!

There is zero resources for them at this end of town. From community buildings, or job aid building etc.

But my greatest concern is the fact of safety for my children. With a kids store right next door I won't be able to safely and comfortably take them to support any of those business along that street anymore

Being a local business owner in the area I would have to say this is a terrible idea!

Regards Nicole Patsalis